Dear Productivity Commission,
I am a full time working mother with one child.

My son is dreaming of an automotive apprenticeship and the opportunity to work on locally
produced vehicles is very important to him.

Lack of jobs and then the flow on effect of this across all retail markets. The opportunity for
Australians to buy a locally produced car is very important for the nation and the world.

This is a very important issue to me. Perhaps higher tarrifs on imported vehicles will assist
us to maintain local manufacturing of awesome Aussie vehicles.

Kind Regards,
Jacqui Pedersen
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